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The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: This past week, we covered main ideas and details, 

quotations, and the prefix “dis-.” 

SS: Students just began studying Ch. 2: Age of Exploration. 

A project will be assigned soon!  

Math: We are studying Ch. 8, which focuses on Adding and 

Subtracting Fractions. We will test this week. 

Science: We skipped Unit 5, and are learning about 

different forms of energy in Unit 6. We will test this week. 

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “inspiration.” Simply put, 

inspiration is someone or something that gives you ideas for 

doing something. Inspiration pulls you towards something 

that stirs your heart, mind, or spirit. We are inspired by a 

person, an event, or a circumstance. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Friday, January 13- Teacher workday (no 

school) 

 

Monday, January 16- MLK Day (no school) 

 

Thursday, January 19- Parent Night* 
*NOTE: This date has changed! It was originally 

scheduled for January 26. 

 
Tuesday, January 24- Report cards 
                           

 

 

 
Students should neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home 

today. This week, we will focus on words with Latin roots. 

          aspect        convention      illiterate            instruct    inventory   literally 
          obstruction       perspective    specify           spectacle    structurally     venture 

Spelling 

Notes from Ms. Katje 
Students are finishing their heron projects. Procedures and expectations for playing musical instruments will be 

reviewed. 

Notes from Coach Cotter 
In PE, students are working on team-building activities. In Health, students are reviewing past concepts.. 

HLA Helping Hands 

100th Day Project Reminder 

Just a reminder…as a schoolwide community project, we are challenging all 

of our students to contribute at least five cans or boxes of nonperishable food 

that we, in turn, can donate to our local food bank. If everyone, including our 

teachers, participates, our school will have over 600 cans that will help to 

benefit our community! 

 

In addition, students will be using these canned goods and boxes to complete 

a STEM activity. Be sure to donate today!!! 

 

Please help us reach our goal and contribute by 

Friday, January 27th. 
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